
 
 
 
 
 
 
Monday 15 April, 2013 
 
 
 
 
The Committee Secretary 
  
The House of Representative Standing Committee 
on Education and Employment. 
 
 
 
Email  ee.reps@aph.gov.au 
 
    
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
 
The South Australian Dairyfarmers Association (SADA) would like to acknowledge the importance of 
TAFE SA to the SA Dairy Industry. There has been a close working relationship between SADA and TAFE 
SA for approx. 30 years.   
 
Most SA dairy farms have staff or owners that have received training from TAFE SA. 
 
SADA strongly supports the current investment into the training provided by TAFE SA to the SA dairy 
industry. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 

 
 
 
David Basham  
President, SADA  
     

SA Dairyfarmers’ 
Association Inc 
ABN 70 250 523 225 
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